
 

Peace Lutheran Church 
Box 686 

Linton, ND 58552 
Phone/Fax: 701.254.5395 

Peace Lutheran Church 
Linton, ND  

 
Peace Lutheran Smart Restart 
 

“Stay at Home” Statement: The North Dakota Department of Health 
recommends that high-risk individuals (elderly and those with underlying 
conditions) continue viewing services from home.  If you are not feeling 
well, please consider staying home until you have recovered. 

 
Social Distancing: For the sake of social distancing, every other pew will be taped 

off.  We ask that family “pods” sit at least six feet away from other “pods”. 
 
Entering, Exiting from Church, Greeters and Ushers: Our plan is to have door 

openers at both entrances.  For the time being, we will not have greeters 
and ask that attendees refrain from giving hugs and handshakes.  Bulletins 
will still be used, but they will not be handed out. 

 
Offering: The offering plates will not be passed, instead attendees will have the 

opportunity to drop their offering in a plate on their way into the 
Sanctuary or on their way out.  For those wishing to give a “noisy offering,” 
a can will be available for that as well. 

 
Communion: We will resume our schedule of Communion on the first and third 

Sunday of each month.  We will be serving Communion in the aisle and try 
to adhere to social distancing/safe handling while it is celebrated.  

 
Children’s Sermons: For the time being we will not be having Children’s Sermons. 

 
*Our desire is to be smart and responsible citizens while we enjoy our freedom to 
worship.  No one should be criticized for choosing to wear a mask or for refraining from 
Holy Communion if one feels either or both are necessary.  


